
Happy New Year! 

What an incredibly busy term. Thank you to everyone for your attendance at 
various events and your support over the term. 

We currently have a Reception parent leading on the development of our 
front garden. We feel very fortunate when the skills of our local community 
are used to develop and improve our school. Look out for our ‘Family Day’ 
where you can get practically involved in the development of this area.  

This year we received 198 applications for our 60 Reception places. We are 
excited about how Bonneville continues to grow and look forward to         
welcoming our new families in September. 

Have a safe and enjoyable half term break.                                 Ms A. Parker 

 Lead Headteacher 

Friends Association Bonneville (FAB) 
Thank you to everyone  who attended the Spring 

Term Planning meeting. Details on the outcomes of 

the meeting are outline in the FAB newsletter that 

you should have received and can be found under 

the parents Tab on the schools website. We have 

also displayed the full accounting of activities in the 

FAB display cabinet in the playground, outside the 

schools office. 

I would also like to extend my gratitude to everyone 

who brought cakes at our ‘Valentines Day Cake 

Sale’ and attended our Wine Tasting Quiz night. As 

usual, a wonderfully fun evening was had by all. 

Friday 14th February 2020 

Upcoming dates for the diary 

Children Return 

Monday 24th February 2020  

Reading Week  

Monday 2nd March - Friday 6th March 

KS1 Reading Workshop 

Wednesday 4th March, 9.10am 

Mindset Theory Parent Workshop 

Wednesday 4th March, 5.30pm 

World ‘Dress up’ Book Day 

Thursday 5th March 

SATs Workshops 

Year 2- Monday 9th March, 9.15am & 

2.30pm 

Year 6– Thursday 12th March, 9.15am & 

2.30pm 

Open Morning 

Wednesday 11th March 

Steven Lawrence Day 

Tuesday 17th March 

Bring a Female to School Day 

Friday 20th March 

Lambeth Music Festival 

Monday 23rd March 

Topic Theme Day 

Friday 27th March 

Parent Consultations 

Tuesday 31st March  

Wednesday 1st April 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

Friday 3rd April 

Last Day of Half Term 

Friday 3rd April, 1.30pm 

 

Our February value is Love   

School Council 

School Council were involved in     
supporting members of the local 'Silver 
Social Club' on Tuesday, January 28th 
at The Church of the Holy Spirit. They 
helped some of the older members 
read numbers, as part of the club's 
weekly Bingo game and perform tricky 
exercises as part of their Keep Fit 
class. The older members of the    
community who attended and the 
School Councillors from Years 4 & 5 
thoroughly enjoyed the experience. 
School Councillors from other year 
groups will be teaming up with more 
members of the 'Silver Social Club' in 
the coming weeks to participate in an 
Art & Craft and Technology session. 

Royal Trinity 

Hospice  

Royal Trinity Hospice 
Mini Easter Eggs will 
be on sale after half 
term to help raise 
money for this        
incredibly important 
local charity. The eggs 
(and their cute hand 
knitted covers) will be 
available to buy from 
the front office for £2. 
All your support is 
much appreciated.  

Attendance Winners! 

KS1 

2C 99% 

KS2 

5W 98.1% 

Well done keep it up! 

Autumn Term ‘House Points’  

Winners! Congratulations to the 

‘Red Robbins’ who achieved the 

most house points across the 

school displaying exceptional    

behaviour in line with our school 

values. 



Sport Update 

Congratulations to our team for their recent victory over VGP 

with a 4-0 win. Well done to Van Gough Primary for their  

incredible team spirit and for putting our team through their 

paces. The Lambeth Football league is getting very tense 

with only 2 games of this season remaining and we are still at 

the top of the leader board. Regardless of the outcome, 

Bonneville has been on an incredible 5 year journey with the 

engagement and improvements of our sports provision over 

the years. We are proud of all of our children who have     

represented our school in a variety of sports over the years 

and we wish our football team the very best of luck! 

Guess whose coming to Bonneville… 

 

 

 

This term we have been in talks with J’amies Gymnastics 

Academy who are keen to set their first academy in South 

West London at Bonneville! This will be a Saturday club that 

we are planning to host for the community after Easter. Keep 

an eye out for more information. 

 

 MUGA           
 (Multi Use Games Area)  

 
‘Let’s make it happen! 

 
Thank you to everyone who supported the planning          

application. I am aware that the portal went rogue, with many 

of the previous comments not appearing. Our ‘Project     

Management Team’ have been in touch with the case officer 

who has assured us that he has access to the comments 

provided.  

I will keep you updated on the outcome of our application. 

Autumn Enterprise Event 

‘Festive Marketplace’  

The outcomes of each year groups business ventures 
are as follows:  

Nursery - £102.80     Reception - £122.70     Year 1 - £35  

Year 2 - £56.80           Year 3 - £112.52           Year 4 - £92  

Year 5 - £95.86           Year 6 - £80.95  

Hhmm, with all this money made I just might start charging 

an interest rate on my £10.00 investment at the beginning of 

the year! 

Well done everyone on your incredible efforts, Reception are 

currently the front runners with the most money to spend on 

the Summer trip of their choice. We look forward to the     

unveiling of the Spring Term Enterprise theme.  

The Uniqueness of Our Curriculum  

Recap! 

Our 5 drivers are the themes that run through all subject 
and everything we do. They are the areas we identified to 
plug the ‘cultural capital’ gaps within our community. 

Below is a list of our drivers and some of the opportunities 
we create to explore them. 

Enterprise 

Termly Enterprise events and Topics within our             
curriculum. 

 

Wellbeing 

Annual, ‘Wellbeing week’, ‘Anti-bullying Week’, ‘Resilience 
Week’, Mindset Theory, Cooking Curriculum, Sport. 

 

Communication 

‘Closing the Vocabulary GAP’- Word of the week, Talk 
partners, Talk for writing. 

 

Possibilities 

Career Fairs/Speakers/Trips/Aim High, Sport. 

 

Outdoor Learning 

Forest School/Trips/Residential trips (yr6 & yr4) 

Governor Away Day  

Last Saturday, Governors and members of the Senior 

Leadership Team came together to review our schools 

vision and define our 3 year Strategic Plan.                  

The Leadership and Management of our school are clear 

on the progress we have made against our whole school 

drivers, which defines the uniqueness of our curriculum 

against our schools context. We will share our strategic 

plan on how we will build on this in due course.  


